
December 16, 2020 

 

Brothers and Sisters, 

First, I hope that this communication finds you and your loved ones doing well. 

This month's Local One meeting, while initially scheduled for Thursday (12/17), will now take place on 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 21 at 7:00pm due to the inclement weather. 

On Monday evening, you will receive a text message that includes a link to access the meeting. As 
always, if you have any questions or concerns that you'd like to be addressed during the live-stream, 
please send an email to localonecovid19@gmail.com. 

It's a busy time of year for us -- so I'd like to quickly remind you to WORK SAFE, as I want each of you to 
have a happy, healthy holiday season. 

Look forward to speaking with you next week. Please stay safe this week -- be extra careful on the roads 
and on the job. 

God Bless – Stay Interested, Involved, and Informed, 

Lenny 


